



Cleveland, Sunday, January 2nd, 2022

RE: EIGHTY-FOURTH WALES COVID-19 UPDATE

Dear Residents, Employees and Family Members,

We were advised this morning that the mass COVID-19 testing scheduled for today has been postponed until tomorrow morning. 22 employees are scheduled to be tested at 9:15 AM followed by residents living on Norton 2, Norton 3, 1 resident from Shaw 1, Manning/Shaw 2 and final testing will be processed on Central.

This afternoon, one of the residents from Central who tested negative on December 28th, started showing symptoms and a rapid test confirmed a positive result for Covid-19.

Employees who are scheduled for the N95 mask fittings tomorrow afternoon are to go to the small meeting room across from the HR offices for your appointment.

We will continue to provide you with regular updates and will promptly notify you of any changes. Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions or concerns (my coordinates are listed below). You can also visit our website for updates: www.waleshome.ca/all-the-news.

Regards,

Brendalee Piironen Executive Director

Breide a Sish

bpiironen@waleshome.ca

819-826-3266 extension 247

cell: (819) 570-5587